
 
 

 

 

DATE:                          May 26, 2023 

TO:                             Potential Respondents 

FROM:                      Carrie Stoeckert – Senior Construction Contract Coordinator  

SUBJECT:               Questions #1 

RFQ752-23-263464CS 

UNT Discovery Park Fire Piping Replacement 

                       

This document is being issued to answer questions that have been submitted as follows: 

 

1. Please confirm the scope of work excludes abatement of asbestos or any hazardous 

materials. 

 

ANSWER: 

It is not in the scope.  Any hazardous material that is identifies during the project 

will be addressed by UNT. 

 

2. Please clarify if the existing fire loop is to be removed as part of this scope of work. 

 

ANSWER:  

The exiting piping is to be left in the ground and active until the new system can be 

connected and put into service.  

 

3. Will there need to be any decontamination required? 

 

ANSWER:  

The fire main must be flushed and disinfected up to the supply side of the backflow 

prevention device since it connects to a City of Denton potable water line. 

Disinfecting the downstream side (of the backflow prevention device) piping is 

unnecessary but, the entire piping system must be flushed before any connection is 

made to the fire sprinkler standpipes. 

  

4. Can you please provide as-builts of the existing building and fire loop.  

 

ANSWER:  

See attachment. 
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